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From: "Lori at Shingle Springs Community Alliance" <info@shinglespringscommunilyalliance.com> 

To: "Supervisor Briggs" <bosfour@edcgov.us> 

"Supervisor Mikulaco" <bosone@edcgov.us> "Supervisor Nutting" <bostwo@edcgov.us> 

CC: "Supervisor Veerkamp" <bosthree@edcgov.us> "Supervisor Santiago· <bosfive@edcgov.us> 

"Michael Occam" <michael.ciccozzi@edcgov.us> 

BCC: 

Subject: [FWD: File #13-1176 QJen Forum 9-1 0-13 Brown Act Inquiry] / 
Add Attachment Delete All Attachments 
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Dear Chainnan Briggs, 

Email 

Hide BCC 

Priority: I Nonnal 

Please follow up on my Brown Act Inquiry to Mike Cicozzi, County Counsel. At the September 30th Special Board Meeting 
you announced that Reg Refonn does indeed need to follow the Brown Act However, at the very next Reg Refonn meeting 
on Friday, October 4th, Michael Ranalli stated that Ed Knapp had given you incorrect information, and was in fact referring 
to CEDAC, not Reg Refonn, when he gave you the infonnation during the September 30th meeting. Michael also said that 
he would also like clarification on the matter, but I do not know if he has contacted County Counsel to find out 

As I have stated before, transparency in government is not only the law, it is paramount to creating trust between citizens 
and government Trust has been talked about a lot at recent Board meetings. It is time to take action and get to the bottom . 
of this issue now. 

F eel free to contact me if you have any questions or need clarification of my concerns. 

Lori Parlin 
530-672-6425 

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: File #13- 1176 Open Forum 9-10-13 Brown Act Inquiry 
From: "Lori at Shingle Springs COlllTlUnity Alliance" 
<info@shinglespringscommunityalliance .com> 
Date: Tue, September 24, 20135:49 pm 
To: "Supervisor Mikulaco" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "Supervisor Nutting" 
<bostwo@edcgov .us>, "Supervisor Veerkamp" <bosthree@edcgov .us>, 
"Supervisor Briggs" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "Supervisor Santiago" 
<bosfive@edcgov .us>, edc.cob@edcgov .us 

Dear Supervisors and Clerk of the Board, 

Please add the attached documents to Legistar public record for Tuesday, September 10, 2013, Open Forum, 
File #13-1176. These are the documents I referred to during Open Forum, and attaching them to Legistar will 
make them available to the public. 

Thank you, 

Lori Parlin 
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PRA.s catch up ..... 10/22/2013 

1. Thank you for providing the information that there were no records of a Closed Session meeting 
from which Supervisor Briggs' letter regarding Ray Nutting's legal issues arose. 

That there are no records does not mean that there was no meeting. If a quorum of the Board was 

present in a room even for a minute, is that not a meeting? My questions is, was there such a situation 
and/or from what circumstance did Mr. Briggs surmise that he could write a letter appearing to come 

from the Board, ifhe had not been given direction to do so? 

If the letter was his alone, what Board Policy did he violate? Will the Board be taking any action on 

the violation? If not, why not? 

2. I have received no reply to my request that the original attachments to the April 2008 CDBG 
agenda item # 24 be restored. Please advise. 

3. Thank you for providing your generic information on what Supervisors make. What I wanted to 
know is how much Supervisor Veerkamp is making, not how much he could make. Please consider 

this a restatement of my request. 

4. I am still waiting for a copy of Greg Sly's letter to the Board. Please advise. 

Sue Taylor 

P. O. Box 961 
Camino, CA 95709 
sue-taylor@comcast.net 
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